
APPENDIX C 

 

REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED RE BPL0332-016590/S34 

The Silkworm, Queensbury Building, SUDBURY CO10 2HX 

 

1. SUDBURY TOWN / DISTRICT COUNCILLORS 
 

From: Sue Ayres  

Sent: 24 May 2016 15:08 

To: Licensing Mailbox 

Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003: The Silkworm, Queensbury Building - Application 

to vary premises licence 

 

I think that the extra hours requested should not be granted. There are problems in 

Sudbury in this area due to excess drinking. I know our town pastors , who work in this 

area would find their work even more difficult than it already is.  

 

Lady Mayor of Sudbury 

Sue Ayres 

Babergh District Councillor (SUDBURY NORTH WARD) 

 

 
From: Simon Barrett  

Sent: 24 May 2016 08:21 

Subject: Re: Licensing Act 2003: The Silkworm, Queensbury Building - Application 

to vary premises licence 

 
I have to agree with Jan [Cllr Jan Osborne], Most Sudbury South crime reports centre 

around East Street early morning (after 12.00 ). 

 
[Cllr] Simon Barrett  

Sudbury South Ward 

Babergh District Council  

 

 

From: Jan Osborne 

Sent: 23 May 2016 14:01:21 

Subject: RE: Licensing Act 2003: The Silkworm, Queensbury Building - Application 

to vary premises licence  

  
I strongly object to this application for extended hours. 

 



I feel that the current 1.30 am is more than sufficient for the night-time economy, including 

‘celebration days’. 

 

It needs to be remembered that the Silkworm is in close proximity to residents. These 

people already suffer from considerable disturbance from the Night Club and the Silkworm 

when people leave and for this to continue beyond the current time would have a real 

impact of their quality of life. 

 

Regards 

 

Cllr Jan Osborne  

Babergh District Councillor (Sudbury East) 

 

 
From: Adrian Osborne  

Sent: 24 May 2016 13:24 

Subject: Vary opening hrs at the Silkworm East st Sudbury Licensing Act 2003 

 

Further to the proposed application for extended opening hours at the Silkworm Sudbury, 

as District and Town councillor for the east ward Sudbury I am putting forward  a strong 

objection to this proposal. 

 

Over the past few years with the increase of later opening times we have experienced a 

considerable upturn in anti-social behaviour leading to parked car’s being vandalised and 

on two separate occasions 4 cars being burnt out including a disabled persons car with a 

mobility scooter which  was  also  burnt out, adjacent  houses and hedges badly affected 

creating a severe risk to the occupants wellbeing. 

 

The excessive noise of groups returning home has caused distress to our residents 

waking them up with the disturbance’s in the early hours and who over the years have 

made representations to myself and other councillors and the Police. This proposed 

increase in hour will have a real negative impact on residents’ quality of life.  

 

This is in anybody’s language unacceptable, the times already in place are sufficient.     

 

Please can this objection to vary hours be included at the hearing. 

 

Kindest regards. 

 

Cllr Adrian Osborne. 

Babergh District Councillor (Sudbury East) 

 

 

 



 

 

 

2. OTHER PERSONS - R & J ATKINSON 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. OTHER PERSONS – S A HALL  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


